
A temporary lane restriction was introduced on Salary Bridge, Elmstead 
Road in November 2016 after inspections found one of the three brick arches 
underneath the structure to be 
suffering from deterioration.

Preparations have been made for 
strengthening works and defect repairs to 
be undertaken and these are scheduled 
to begin week commencing 24 July 
2017, taking approximately 10 weeks to 
complete.   

Dates may be subject to change if 
hindererd by poor weather or unexpected 
issues.

During the works, adjustments will be 
made to the traffic management so please take additional care when passing through the 
area and observe local signage.  

A pedestrian route across the bridge and access to properties will be maintained 
throughout the works.

It is necessary for barriers and a lane restriction to remain in place for the safety of the 
public and the workforce until the works are complete.

Information about the scheme is available via the 
website: 
www.essex.gov.uk/highways, search for Information 
& Applications/Highway Schemes & Developments/
Other Schemes.  

If you have any queries please contact us by email: 
contact@essex.gov.uk or telephone 0345 603 7631.   
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